
Seb and Max gain Eric Liddell
community award

Seb  and  Max  Jellema,  from  south
Edinburgh,  have  been  awarded  the
Eric Liddell Community Hero award
for  charitable  fund  raising
efforts.
Since 1 January 2023 and 2024 respectively, Seb and Max have
been running 3km a day, raising money for charity.

They  ran  100km  throughout  September  as  part  of  The  Eric
Liddell Community‘s Olympic Year “Flying Scots” Challenge, to
raise awareness and donations for the campaign.

With family also present the brothers received their award
from local MP The Rt Hon Ian Murray, who is pictured third
from the left.
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